STUDENT BULLETIN
Friday, October 17, 1969

THOUGHT FOR THE DAY

"For it is God which worketh in you both to will and to do of His good
pleasure." Philippians 2:13

CORRECTION

— - - — —— — — — —

Class meetings will be held on October 27 instead of this Monday. The
Associated Student Body Chapel will be held on schedule this Monday. On
the 27% the Freshmen class will be completing their second ballot during
their meeting as a quorum was not attained on the election this week.

"FOOTSTEPS IN THE SANDS OF TIME"

Making plans to be gone November 1? Better change your plans and come to the
Harvest Time Social where all the fun will begin at 7:40 p.m. Come as a
Bible character! The guest speaker will be announced later.

EVANGELISM MIG TRAINING SESSIONS

The Evangelism MIG will be meeting during Chapel cn Monday, October 20 in L-1.
A second training session will be held Tuesday, October 21 at 7:00 p.m. in L-1.
Your attendance is expected if you plan to participate in the Evangelism MIG.

GOSPEL TEAM MIG

There will be a meeting of all Gospel Team leaders and team members during
Chapel on Monday, October 20, in L-2. Plan to attend with your team members!

HAVE YOU READ THE BOOK OF THE QUARTER?

A panel will be discussing the book, Screwtape Letters Wednesday, October 22.
If you have any questions or items from the book you would like to have con-
sidered by the panel, please give these in writing to Mr. Thee or leave them
with the Faculty receptionist in Bronson Hall.

FROM THE BOOKSTORE

BLOW YOUR MIND -- HANG IN THERE -- TZLL IT LIK:Z IT IS -- LAST OR LOST -~ These
are some of the chapter titles in Bill McKee's new book, Happy Hang Up. Rev.
McKee, Overseas Crusade's missionary-at-large, spells out a message in this
book that answers many of the questions bothering today's youth.

YOUTH ACTION CRUSADE

Add your name to the list of those participating in the Ballard-area Y.A.C.
Crusade, October 24-26. Sign up now in the Administration Building.

DEADLINE FOR ADDING CLASSES

The deadline for adding courses for the present quarter WAS October 10. New
course enrollments may not be made after this date.

STUDENT COUNCIL

The Student Council will meet on Tueaday, October 21, at 6:30 a.m. in the
cafeteria.

LOST

A topaz ring with a gold band has been lost. If found, please return to
Carl Gibbs in A-113,



